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From: Susan Millar
To: Transportation Commission
Subject: In strong support of
Date: Tuesday, May 28, 2024 8:03:00 PM

You don't often get email from sbmillar@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

Dear members of the Transportation Commission,

I write in strong support of Director Lynch's March 29 letter to the US Department of Transportation describing the
City's preferred options for the USDOT's proposed North Stoughton Road Project. 

I support the points Director Lynch makes because they promote safety for pedestrians and bikers, and are aligned
with our City's approach to transportation planning that reduces emissions over time.

Susan Millar
2233 Rowley Ave., Madison, WI
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